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I am so happy that I could improve my 
language skills within the project
entitled „We are together”. 



I have successfully completed training
course General English Intensive in 
Bayswater in Limassoll in Cyprus from 
03 July to 14 July 2024.



I had the opportunity to learn and 
exchange experiences with an
international group of teachers from 
Slovakia, Czech Republic, Ukraine, 
Finland, Estonia and Cyprus.



After the school I and my 
friends- Renata, Aneta and 
Marzena got to know Cyprus-
culture, history, nature and 
cuisine.

We visisted donkey farm near Limassoll, many
churches , beautiful beaches for example Nissi
Beach, Aphrodite Beach and museums in Nicosia
and Paphos.



After the course, with new experience, 
motivation and energy we went back to 
work. I hope that in the future, we will

participate in subsequent projects that
develop us. 

Lucyna Wilamowska


